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most prominent scholars in the field.
By analyzing perceptions of the war
in contexts ranging from Nazi Germany
to India’s struggle for independence,
this is an illuminating collective
study of the complex interplay of
memory and history.
Journal of education Culture and
Society Aleksander Kobylarek
2016-06-25 Nic nie wpisano
Linguistic and Cultural Studies:
Traditions and Innovations Andrey
Filchenko 2017-09-18 This book
features contributions to the XVIIth
International Conference “Linguistic
and Cultural Studies: Traditions and
Innovations” (LKTI 2017), providing
insights into theory, research,
scientific achievements, and best
practices in the fields of
pedagogics, linguistics, and language
teaching and learning with a
particular focus on Siberian
perspectives and collaborations
between academics from other Russian
regions. Covering topics including
curriculum development, designing and
delivering courses and vocational
training, the book is intended for
academics working at all levels of
education striving to improve
educational environments in their
context – school, tertiary education
and continuous professional
development.
The New Age of Russia Birgit Menzel

Political Thought From Machiavelli to
Stalin E. A. Rees 2004-03-12 This is
the first book in English to explore
the relationship between Stalin's
ideas and methods, and the practices
advocated by Machiavelli and those
associated with 'Machiavellian'
politics. It advances the concept of
'revolutionary Machiavellism' as a
way of understanding a particular
strand of revolutionary thought from
the Jacobins through to Leninism and
Stalinism. By providing a wideranging survey of European political
thought in the Nineteenth - and early
Twentieth-century, E. A. Rees locates
the Bolshevik tradition within the
wider European tradition.
Directory of Azov-Black Sea Coastal
Wetlands Gennadiy Marushevsky 2003
Writing the Great War Christoph
Cornelissen 2020-11-01 From the
Treaty of Versailles to the 2018
centenary and beyond, the history of
the First World War has been
continually written and rewritten,
studied and contested, producing a
rich historiography shaped by the
social and cultural circumstances of
its creation. Writing the Great War
provides a groundbreaking survey of
this vast body of work, assembling
contributions on a variety of
national and regional
historiographies from some of the
kursy-london-express-v-rostove-na-donu
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2012 Occult and esoteric ideas became
deeply embedded in Russian culture
long before the Bolshevik Revolution.
Everyone interested in the occult and
esoteric will appreciate this book,
because it documents their continued
importance in Russia and raises new
issues for research and discussion.
About Russia, Its Revolutions, Its
Development and Its Present Michal
Reiman 2016-07-29 "The author
analyzes modern Russian history from
a new perspective. Due to the
ideological heritage of the XIX and
XX century, the social settings of
the sociopolitical history of the
USSR (1917-1945) have not been fully
identified. Detailed examination of
ideological and political concepts
shows that the revolution of 1917
became not a middle class,
proletarian movement, but rather a
plebeian one. The misjudgment by the
new power enabled growth but caused
tremendous losses of human lives and
material damages. Socialization of
economy and strict centralization led
to a new social structure and
established terror as an instrument
for social reorganization. WWII
revealed the necessity of a
correction of these developments, but
the events of the Cold War
circumvented any further
considerations"--Provided by
publisher.
Revolution and Culture Zenovia A.
Sochor 1988 Zenovia A. Sochor here
assesses one of the most important
debates within the Bolshevik
leadership during the early years of
Soviet power-that between A. A.
Bogdanov and V. I. Lenin. Once
comrades-in-arms, Bogdanov and Lenin
became political rivals prior to the
October Revolution. Their
disagreements over political and
cultural issues led to a split in the
Bolshevik Party, with Bogdanov
spearheading the party's left-wing
faction and attracting a following of
kursy-london-express-v-rostove-na-donu

notable intellectuals. Before Lenin
died in 1924, however, he had
succeeded in shaping Soviet society
according to his own vision, and
today Bolshevism is commonly
identified with Leninism while
Bogdanovism is little known. Sochor
provides the first full exposition in
English of Bogdanov's views, which,
she asserts, must be understood to
appreciate the choices available and
the paths not taken during the
formative years of the Soviet regime.
Lenin Rediscovered Lars T. Lih 2006
This commentary to Lenin's landmark
"What is to be Done?" (1902) provides
hitherto unavailable contextual
information about Lenin's outlook and
aims that undermines previous
interpretations. It challenges
established views about Marxism,
'revolutionary Social Democracy' and
Bolshevism.
Russian English Anna A. Eddy
2016-09-15 A fascinating discussion
of Russian English as a World English
variety and its function in politics,
business and culture.
Empiriomonism Alexander
Aleksandrovich Bogdanov 2020-01-13
Empiriomonism is Alexander Bogdanov’s
monistic philosophy of being and
cognition, which he believed is
consistent with both modern science
and Marxism. It is of the same order
as materialist systems and is the
ideology of the productive forces of
society.
Russia’s Role in the Contemporary
International Agri-Food Trade System
Stephen K. Wegren 2021-11-11 This
Open Access book analyses the
emergence of Russia as a global food
power and what it means for global
food trade. Russia's strategy for
food production and trade has changed
significantly since the end of the
Soviet period, and this is the first
book to take account of Russia's rise
as a food power and the global
implications of that rise. It
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includes food trade policy and
practice, and developments in
regional food trade. This book will
be of interest to academics and
practitioners in agricultural
economics, international trade, and
international food trade.
Russian Second-language Textbooks and
Identity in the Universe of Discourse
Olga Mladenova 2004 This book
provides an overview of the changes
of the Second-Language Learning
discursive formation and the Identity
discursive formation in Russian
history. It proposes an explanatory
model in which small-scale linguistic
detail is joined with larger-scale
language units in order to illuminate
matters of cultural importance in
their linguistic guise.
Identities and Foreign Policies in
Russia, Ukraine and Belarus Stephen
White 2014-08-20 What does 'belonging
to Europe' mean for the European
Union's eastern neighbours? Over the
past two decades Russia, Ukraine and
Belarus have experienced dramatic and
sometimes bitterly contested changes
in their relations with the European
Union and with each other. Marking a
decisive step forward in the
literature, White and Feklyunina
explain the major shifts in their
foreign policies in this volume by
tracing their identity debates
throughout the post-Soviet period.
Based on extensive empirical research
over more than a decade, including
interviews, focus groups and national
surveys as well as printed sources in
several languages, this fielddefining study demonstrates how the
divergent articulations of identity
vis-à-vis 'Europe' in the three
countries, coupled with divergent
views of Europe and the EU, shape
their foreign policy preferences in a
'Europe' that is reconsidering its
own boundaries and place in a
changing world.
Arcticness Ilan Kelman 2017-08-14
kursy-london-express-v-rostove-na-donu

Climate change and globalisation are
opening up the Arctic for
exploitation by the world – or so we
are told. But what about the views,
interests and needs of the peoples
who live in the region? This volume
explores the opportunities and
limitations in engaging with the
Arctic under change, and the Arctic
peoples experiencing the changes,
socially and physically. With essays
by both academics and Arctic peoples,
integrating multiple perspectives and
multiple disciplines, the book covers
social, legal, political,
geographical, scientific and creative
questions related to Arcticness, to
address the challenges faced by the
Arctic as a region and specifically
by local communities. As well as
academic essays, the contributions to
the book include personal
reflections, a graphic Topics covered
in the essays include indigenous
identity and livelihoods such as
reindeer herding, and adapting to
modern identities; a graphic essay on
the experience of Arctic indigenous
peoples in residential schools; the
effects of climate change; energy in
the Arctic; and extractive industries
and their impacts on local
communities.essay, and poetry, to
ensure wide and varied coverage of
the Arctic experience – what the
contributions all have in common is
the fundamental human perspective.The
book includes reflections on the
future of Arcticness, engaging with
communities to ensure meaningful
representation and as a counterpoint
to the primacy of environmental,
national and global issues.
Russian Foreign Policy in the 21st
Century R. Kanet 2010-10-29 After the
collapse of the Soviet Union
expectations were high that a 'new
world order' was emerging in which
Russia and the other former Soviet
republics would join the Western
community of nations. That has not
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occurred. This volume explains the
reasons for this failure and assesses
likely future developments in that
relationship
Why are Women Redundant? William
Rathbone Greg 1869 An essay revealing
concerns for the "superfluous" woman
who remained single in the 19th
century.
Patronal Politics Henry E. Hale
2014-10-31 This book proposes a new
way of understanding events
throughout the world that are usually
interpreted as democratization,
rising authoritarianism, or
revolution. Where the rule of law is
weak and corruption pervasive, what
may appear to be democratic or
authoritarian breakthroughs are often
just regular, predictable phases in
longer-term cyclic dynamics patronal politics. This is shown
through in-depth narratives of the
post-1991 political history of all
post-Soviet polities that are not in
the European Union. This book also
includes chapters on czarist and
Soviet history and on global
patterns.
The Chechens Amjad M. Jaimoukha 2005
This volume provides a ready
introduction and practical guide to
the Chechen people, including
chapters on history, religion,
politics, economy, culture,
literature and media.
Education in the Soviet Union Mervyn
Matthews 2012-05-04 This book
provides a comprehensive survey of
the successes and failures of
education and training in the
Khrushchev and Breshnev years. The
author gives an objective assessment
of the accessibility of the main
types of institution, of the contents
of courses and of Soviet attempts to
marry the functioning of their
education system to their perceived
economic and social needs. In
addition the book has many useful and
original features: For ease of
kursy-london-express-v-rostove-na-donu

analysis it summarises in diagram
form complex statistics which are not
usually brought together for so long
a time period. It provides a
systematic account of educational
legislation; Matthews’ comparison of
series of official decrees will allow
subtle shifts in government policy to
be accurately charted. Particular
attention is also paid to a number of
issues that are often neglected: the
employment problems of school and
college graduates; the role and
professional status of teachers;
political control and militarisation
in schools; the close detail of
higher education curricula; and the
rate of student failure. Of special
value is the chapter on those
educational institutions which are
often omitted from Western studies
and which are hardly recognised as
such in most official Soviet sources.
Soviet Women on the Frontline in the
Second World War R. Markwick
2012-06-26 This is the first
comprehensive study in English of
Soviet women who fought against the
genocidal, misogynist, Nazi enemy on
the Eastern Front during the Second
World War. Drawing on a vast array of
original archival, memoir, and
published sources, this book captures
the everyday experiences of Soviet
women fighting, living and dying on
the front.
Civil Society in Putin's Russia Elena
A. Chebankova 2013 "Unlike other
books on civil society in Russia
which argue that Russia's civil
society is relatively weak, and that
democratisation in Russia went into
reverse following Vladimir Putin's
coming to power, this book contends
that civil society in Russia
isdeveloping in a distinctive way. It
shows that government and elite-led
drives to encourage civil society
have indeed been limited, and that
the impact of external promotion of
civil society has also not been very
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successful. It demonstrates, however,
that independent domestic grassroots
movements are beginning to flourish,
despite difficulties and adverse
circumstances, and that this
development fits well into the
changing nature of contemporary
Russian society."--Publisher's
website.
Russian Modernity D. Hoffmann
2000-07-05 Russian Modernity places
Imperial and Soviet Russia in a
European context. Russia shared in a
larger European modernity marked by
increased overlap and sometimes
merger of realms that had previously
been treated as discrete entities:
the social and the political, state
and society, government and economy,
and private and public. These were
attributes of Soviet dictatorship,
but their origins can be located in a
larger European context and in the
emergence of modern forms of
government in Imperial Russia.
Culture of the Future Lynn Mally
1990-01-01 "Mally's book moves the
study of an important revolutionary
cultural experiment from the realm of
selective textual analysis to wideranging social and institutional
history. It reveals vividly the
social-cultural tensions and values
inherent in the Russian revolutionary
period, and adds authoritatively to
the rapidly emerging literature on
cultural revolution in Russia and in
the modern world at large."--Richard
Stites, Georgetown University
"Mally's book moves the study of an
important revolutionary cultural
experiment from the realm of
selective textual analysis to wideranging social and institutional
history. It reveals vividly the
social-cultural tensions and values
inherent in the Russian revolutionary
period, and adds authoritatively to
the rapidly emerging literature on
cultural revolution in Russia and in
the modern world at large."--Richard
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Stites, Georgetown University
Churchill's Crusade Clifford Kinvig
2007-11-23 The first complete account
of a unique military operation - and
of why it ended in failure.
Putin's Wars Marcel H. Van Herpen
2015-07-01 This fully updated book
offers the first systematic analysis
of Putin’s three wars, placing the
Second Chechen War, the war with
Georgia of 2008, and the war with
Ukraine of 2014–2015 in their broader
historical context. Drawing on
extensive original Russian sources,
Marcel H. Van Herpen analyzes in
detail how Putin’s wars were prepared
and conducted, and why they led to
allegations of war crimes and
genocide. He shows how the conflicts
functioned to consolidate and
legitimate Putin’s regime and
explores how they were connected to a
fourth, hidden, “internal war” waged
by the Kremlin against the
opposition. The author convincingly
argues that the Kremlin—relying on
the secret services, the Orthodox
Church, the Kremlin youth “Nashi,”
and the rehabilitated Cossacks—is
preparing for an imperial revival,
most recently in the form of a
“Eurasian Union.” An essential book
for understanding the dynamics of
Putin’s regime, this study digs deep
into the Kremlin’s secret long-term
strategies. Readable and clearly
argued, it makes a compelling case
that Putin’s regime emulates an
established Russian paradigm in which
empire building and despotic rule are
mutually reinforcing. As the first
comprehensive exploration of the
historical antecedents and political
continuity of the Kremlin’s
contemporary policies, Van Herpen’s
work will make a valuable
contribution to the literature on
post-Soviet Russia, and his arguments
will stimulate a fascinating and
vigorous debate.
Great Powers, Small Wars Larisa
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Deriglazova 2014-05-15 Case studies
examine the economics, domestic
politics, and international factors
that ultimately shaped military
events more than military capacity
and strategy.
Language and Power in the Creation of
the USSR, 1917-1953 Michael G. Smith
1998-01-01 CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE
SOCIOLOGY OF LANGUAGE brings to
students, researchers and
practitioners in all of the social
and language-related sciences
carefully selected book-length
publications dealing with
sociolinguistic theory, methods,
findings and applications. It
approaches the study of language in
society in its broadest sense, as a
truly international and
interdisciplinary field in which
various approaches, theoretical and
empirical, supplement and complement
each other. The series invites the
attention of linguists, language
teachers of all interests,
sociologists, political scientists,
anthropologists, historians etc. to
the development of the sociology of
language.
Integrating Engineering Education and
Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives Zhanna Anikina
2020-05-06 This book presents papers
from the International Conference on
Integrating Engineering Education and
Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives (IEEHGIP 2020), held on
25–27 March 2020. The conference
brought together researchers and
practitioners from various
disciplines within engineering and
humanities to offer a range of
perspectives. Focusing on, but not
limited to, Content and Language
Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Russian
education the book will appeal to a
wide academic audience seeking ways
to initiate positive changes in
education.
Russia's Homegrown Insurgency
kursy-london-express-v-rostove-na-donu

Strategic Studies Institute 2012-10
The three papers offered in this
monograph provide a detailed analysis
of the insurgency and
counterinsurgency campaigns being
conducted by Islamist rebels against
Russia in the North Caucasus. This
conflict is Russia's primary security
threat, but it has barely registered
on Western minds and is hardly
reported in the West as well. To
overcome this neglect, these three
papers go into great detail
concerning the nature of the Islamist
challenge, the Russian response, and
the implications of this conflict.
This monograph, in keeping with SSI's
objectives, provides a basis for
dialogue among U.S., European, and
Russian experts concerning insurgency
and counterinsurgency, which will
certainly prove useful to all of
these nations, since they will
continue to be challenged by such
wars well into the future. It is
important for us to learn from the
insurgency in the North Caucasus,
because the issues raised by this
conflict will not easily go away,
even for the United States as it
leaves Afghanistan.
Stalin and the Literary
Intelligentsia, 1928-39 A. Kemp-Welch
2016-07-27 Stalin's fascination with
writers was fully reciprocated as the
many 'Odes to Stalin' show. During
the 1970s a hugely elaborated system
was established for the regulation of
belles-lettres based on institutions,
ideas and individuals. This original
study, ten years in preparation, is
based on extensive access to Soviet
archives. Much new evidence has been
uncovered about the inner workings of
cultural policy in the Stalin period
and documents by Stalin himself are
published for the first time.
"Tsar and God" and Other Essays in
Russian Cultural Semiotics Boris
Andreevich Uspenskiĭ 2012 Featuring a
number of pioneering essays by the
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internationally known Russian
cultural historians Boris Uspenskij
and Victor Zhivov, this collection
includes a number of essays appearing
in English for the fi rst time.
Focusing on several of the most
interesting and problematic aspects
of Russia's cultural development,
these essaysexamine the survival and
the reconceptualization of the past
in later cultural systems and some of
the key transformations of Russian
cultural consciousness. The essays in
this collection contain some
important examples of Russian
cultural semiotics and remain
indispensable contributions to the
history of Russian civilization.
Theory of Elasticity and Plasticity
Valentin Molotnikov 2021 This book
serves as a core text for university
curricula in solid body mechanics
and, at the same time, examines the
main achievements of state of the art
research in the mechanics of elastic
and non-elastic materials. This
latter goal of the book is achieved
through rich bibliographic
references, many from the authors'
own work. authors. Distinct from
similar texts, there are no claims in
this volume to a single universal
theory of plasticity. However,
solutions are given to some new
problems and to the construction of
models useful both in pedagogic terms
for students and practical terms for
professional design engineers.
Examples include the authors'
decisions about the Brazilian test,
stability of rock exposure, and pile
foundations. Designed for both upperlevel university students and
specialists in the mechanics of
deformable hard body, the material in
this book serves as a source for
numerous topics of course and diploma
concentration.
Imaging Russia 2000 Anna M. Lawton
2004 "Anna Lawton deftly tells two
stories--one about the evolution of
kursy-london-express-v-rostove-na-donu

Russian film since the collapse of
the Soviet Union in 1991, and the
other about Russian life during that
same period. She managed to capture a
vivid portrait of Moscow of the
1990s, and to remind us that the
Soviet past remains omnipresent in
the new Russia. Russia 2000: Film and
Facts is a must read for anyone who
cares about Russia, or about
film."Blair Ruble, Director, The
Kennan Institute of the Woodrow
Wilson Center.
Beyond Frozen Conflict Thomas de Waal
2021-03-15 This book is the first to
give an up-to-date account of all
five unresolved conflicts of the
post-Soviet space in Eastern Europe
in an analytically consistent manner.
The Use of History in Putin's Russia
James C. Pearce 2020-10-06 History is
not just a study of past events, but
a product and an idea for the
modernisation and consolidation of
the nation. ‘The Use of History in
Putin’s Russia’ examines how the past
is perceived in contemporary Russia
and analyses the ways in which the
Russian state uses history to create
a broad coalition of consensus and
forge a new national identity.
Central to issues of governance and
national identity, the Russian state
utilises history for the purpose of
state-building and reviving Russia’s
national consciousness in the twentyfirst century. Assessing how history
mediates the complex relationship
between state and population, this
book analyses the selection process
of constructing and recycling a
preferred historical narrative to
create loyal, patriotic citizens,
ultimately aiding its modernisation.
Different historical spheres of
Russian life are analysed in-depth
including areas of culture, politics,
education, and anniversaries. The
past is not just a state matter, a
socio-political issue linked to the
modernisation process, containing
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many paradoxes. This book has wideranging appeal, not only for
professors and students specialising
in Russia and the former Soviet Space
in the fields of History and Memory,
International Relations, Educational
Studies, and Intercultural
Communication but also for
policymakers and think-tanks.
History Of Soviet Atheism In Theory
And Practice And The Believer Dimitry V Pospielovsky 1988-07-29
Re-Constructing Grassroots Holocaust
Memory Irina Rebrova 2020-10-26 The
main objective of the book is to
allocate the grass roots initiatives
of remembering the Holocaust victims
in a particular region of Russia
which has a very diverse ethnic
structure and little presence of Jews
at the same time. It aims to find out
how such individual initiatives
correspond to the official Russian
hero-orientated concept of
remembering the Second World war with
almost no attention to the memory of
war victims, including Holocaust
victims. North Caucasus became the
last address of thousands of Soviet
Jews, both evacuees and locals. While
there was almost no attention paid to
the Holocaust victims in the official
Soviet propaganda in the postwar
period, local activists and
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historians together with the members
of Jewish communities preserved
Holocaust memory by installing small
obelisks at the killing sites,
writing novels and making
documentaries, teaching about the
Holocaust at schools and making small
thematic exhibitions in the local and
school museums. Individual types of
grass roots activities in the region
on remembering Holocaust victims are
analyzed in each chapter of the book.
Acoustic Emission Zinoviy Nazarchuk
2017-01-23 This monograph analyses in
detail the physical aspects of the
elastic waves radiation during
deformation or fracture of materials.
It presents the methodological bases
for the practical use of acoustic
emission device, and describes the
results of theoretical and
experimental researches of evaluation
of the crack growth resistance of
materials, selection of the useful AE
signals. The efficiency of this
methodology is shown through the
diagnostics of various-purpose
industrial objects. The authors
obtain results of experimental
researches with the help of the new
methods and facilities.
Workers and Intelligentsia in Late
Imperial Russia Reginald E. Zelnik
1999
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